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This would hurt Oregonians that are already trying to keep their heads above water. 

These are not luxury items, there are items that are work related so keeping a job will 

cost them more. Encourage the workforce not hinder it by another financial hardship. 

Look out for all Oregonians, we can’t take much more.  


